
 

 

Officials Demographics 
A daily activity of the MHSAA is to recruit more officials in all of our 
sports.  There is an urgency to try and bring new, younger people into 
the game as current average age of a MHSAA registered official is 
51.86.   

Young officials are needed now so they can gain experience and be 
ready to step into the varsity and tournament ranks when many of our 
aging officials are ready to hang up the whistle.    

With players getting bigger and faster all of the time, it is important that 
our officials keep up with the pace of play, and the more younger, 
athletic officials we can recruit, the better off all of our games will be. 
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"Be The Referee" is a series of one-minute messages designed to 
help educate people on the rules of different sports, to help them 
better understand the art of officiating, and to recruit officials.  "Be 
The Referee" features MHSAA Assistant Director Mark Uyl's 
insights on officiating.  


